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Welcome to the latest edition of 

The Jubilee Gazette in which we are 

pleased to update you on what has 

been happening at The Jubilee 

Academy.  

 

 

  Contents:  

Page 2 – Message from the Head 

Page 3-5 – News & Update 

Page 7 – Mr Boothe’s Update 

Page 8 – Important Dates 

 

Message from Head of School

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

As we approach the end of another very busy 

term, I would like to congratulate all our Yr11’s 

that sat their GSCE exams and wish them all the 

best for the future. We will see you in August 

when you collect your results. 

For the remainder of the school community, we 

have had some important events take place during 

the remainder of the Summer term. 

Sports Day was a great success. I would like to congratulate all those that 

participated and supported their fellow students. 

We look forward to our whole school trip to Phasells Wood and well done to the 

students selected for the go karting rewards trip. 

I would like to wish you all an enjoyable Summer holiday. 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

Dr Mike Jarrett 

Head of School



3 
 

News & Update 
 

Uniform Update 
From September 2023 students do 

not need to wear a TJA school 

jumper, a plain black, v-necked 

jumper will be permitted. 

Plain black v-necked jumpers can be 

purchased from a wide range of 

shops, making it much easier for 

parents and carers. 

The remainder of our school uniform 

remains unchanged. Students are 

expected to wear white cotton shirts 

with our school tie.  

Boys are expected to wear black 

trousers with a belt, and girls are 

allowed to wear either black trousers 

or a sensible knee length skirt. 

A reminder too that all students 

must wear black leather school 

shoes. Trainers are not permitted. 

 

Healthy Schools Award 
We very pleased to announce that we 

have secured both Silver and Gold 

Healthy Schools London award. 

 

 

 

Sports Day 
Sports Day is a key date in the 

Summer term for both staff and 

students. We had a successful day 

with lots of enthusiasm from the 

students, and some great 

achievements in both the track and 

field events. 

Well done to all those that   

participated. 
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Safeguarding 
Nothing is more important to us than our students’ safety. If you have any 

concerns about your child or any other child at The Jubilee Academy, please 

contact us.  

Students are issued a Safeguarding Handbook when they join TJA letting them 

know who to contact to for support. For more information on Safeguarding see 

our website: www.thejubileeacademy.org.uk/safeguarding. 

We are contactable during the holidays. If you have any Safeguarding 

concerns please contact us. Call 0203 096 1221 or email 

Safeguarding@TheJubileeAcademy.onmicrosoft.com.  

Our Pastoral Team are: 

                                      

             Ms Jermy                          Mr Abdul                          Ms Sealy 

Our Safeguarding Contacts are:

                                                                                   
Designated Safeguarding Lead     Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

              Mr Boothe                             Mr Sutherland 

 

 

 

 

 

Lead Governor for Safeguarding                       

Mr Ittu                                                      

http://www.thejubileeacademy.org.uk/safeguarding
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Update from Mr Boothe
 

Below is a list of the outside agencies 

we use to support our students. 

• “Talk it out” Counselling Service 

 

• Compass - Substance Misuse 

Support 

 

• Stop Smoking Cessation 

Programme 

 

• Mosaic – LGBT 

 

• Harrow Horizons – Wellbeing 

and mental health 

 

• Samaritans 

 

• Synergy 

 

• Brooks 

 

• KOOTH 

 

• Educational Psychologists 

 

 

Sweet Science 

We have started to work with Sweet 

Science this term offering boxing 

mentoring. These sessions also look 

at character education, discipline 

and focus, as well as core strength 

and nutrition information. 

For more information please see 

www.sweetscience-fitness.co.uk 

 

 

 

We continue to work with Synergy 

Theatre Project group exploring 

serious topics and issues through 

drama and presentations. 

Participation results in increased 

confidence, development of new 

creative skills, greater awareness of 

criminal activity and its 

consequences, better teamworking 

and, in some cases, re-engagement 

with mainstream education. 

www.synergytheatreproject.co.uk 

 

We also continue to work with Brook 

Education covering topics including 

Online Safety, Consent, Healthy 

Relationships and Self Esteem. 

www.brook.org.uk
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Important dates 2023
 

• Monday 4th September – INSET Day 

 

• Tuesday 5th September – Students to return to school 

 

• Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October – Half Term 
 

 

TERM dates 2023
 

Autumn Term 2023 

Monday 4th September 2023 to Friday 20th October 2023 

Half Term - Monday 23rd October 2023 to Friday 27th October 2023 

Monday 30th October 2023 to Thursday 21st December 2023 

Inset days: Monday 4th September 2023 

Occasional day: Thursday 21st December 2023 

 

A full list of dates can be found on our website: 

www.thejubileeacademy.org.uk/school-information/term-dates 
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